Mayor’s Report
For
October 1, 2018 Assembly Meeting

Seeking Letters of Interest: The Petersburg Borough is seeking letters of interest
from qualified Borough residents to serve our community by filling one of two vacant
seats on the Historic Preservation Commission:

One for an Assembly Member Representative with a term ending 12/31/2019
One for an Archaeologist or At Large Member with a term ending 12/31/2020
Letters of interest may be submitted to the Borough Clerk via mail to PO Box 329,

Petersburg, AK 99833, via email to dthompson@petersburgak.gov, or by delivering to
the Clerk’s office at 12 S. Nordic Drive.

October 2, 2018 Municipal Election: Our 2018 Municipal Election will be held
tomorrow, October 2, 2018, in the Activity Room of the Community Center. Polls will
be open from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Please exercise your right to vote in our local
election!

Alaska Municipal League Summer Conference: Mayor Jensen will report on his
attendance to the AML Summer Conference in the Denali Borough in August.

Southeast Conference Annual Meeting: Mayor Jensen will report on his attendance
to the Southeast Conference Annual Meeting in Ketchikan in September.

Alaska Municipal League Annual Conference: Mayor Jensen will be attending the
AML Annual Conference in Anchorage in November. The Assembly budgeted for two
more Assembly Members to travel to the conference as well, assuming any new
members just elected during the Municipal Election would want to attend the Newly
Elected Official training offered at the conference.

Alaska Airlines Thanksgiving Schedule: Mayor Jensen recently learned that Alaska
Airlines will not be operating flights on Thanksgiving Day or the Friday following
Thanksgiving (November 22-23, 2018) this year.



